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PE this half term 

 

PE day is Monday. 

The PE kit is:  
A white or blue t-shirt or polo shirt.  

Black or navy plain shorts, leggings, or jogging 
bottoms. 

Key dates for 2025 

 

We will be visiting the Windmill in Sneinton during this 
term – please keep your eye out for more information 

about this soon in an upcoming letter. 
 
There will be parent showcase on the last week of this 

half term where we will celebrate the children’s learning. 
We will share a date with you about this via Class Dojo 

as soon as possible! 

Homework 

 

A homework sheet linked to our new topic will be sent 

home very soon, for you to develop learning more about 
this area – we can’t wait to see how creative you can be 

with this! 

Reading at home 

 

Please read at home 3 times a week – reading helps 
with development of English so much! 

Paddington bear teddy will go home with someone each 
week so please read with him at home too! 

Reminders 

 

Healthy Snacks 
Children can bring a snack with them for break time. 
However, this needs to be a healthy snack such as a 

cereal bar, fruit, raisins, rice cakes. No crisps or 
chocolate please. All snacks must be nut free. 

Children can also bring money for the tuck shop. Please 

provide this in a clearly named purse/coin bag. There 

will be a safe box in the classroom for children to keep 
this in. 

How can you help at home? 

 

Please read with your child at home to support their 
learning. 

Please ensure your child’s clothing and belongings are 
named – this will help with ensuring they do not lose 

things in school. 
We would love for your child to have a pair of wellies 

in school – please bring these in if you have them.  

 

Thank you for your continued support!  

Mrs Austin and Miss Parker  


